
Nurses asked – We answered: Safety checks documentation now in iView 
core assessment  
 
Nurses from various care communities have requested a location to document safety 
checks done at the beginning of the shift. Several areas have provided feedback in 
the design.                 
 
Beginning October 21st, a new section called Safety Checks, will appear on Core 
Assessment IView Bands.The existing Safety Checklist within the Neonatal Core 
Assessment Band will be replaced. Safety Checks is the very first section in all Core 
Assessment Bands. 
 

 
 
This checklist is designed to be used at the beginning of the shift by the on-
coming RN to ensure basic safety concerns are addressed for each patient. 
 

     
 
 


